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This Bulletin is in Compliance with 20 U.S.C. Section 1092 (f), the "Jeanne Clery 
Disclosure of Campus Security Policy and Campus Crime Statistics Act" ("Clery Act"), and 
the Code of Federal Regulations (CFR).  

 
 CAMPUS CRIME ALERT BULLETIN 

 
On Sunday, May 2, 2010, at approximately 1:55 p.m., the Aquinas College Department of 
Campus Safety received a reported burglary at Regina Hall. This incident occurred sometime 
between the hours of 5:30 p.m. on Friday, April 30, 2010, and 1:30 p.m. on Sunday, May 2, 
2010. A significant amount of U.S. currency was stolen in the incident from a locked residence 
hall room. 
 
This bulletin is intended to serve as a reminder to the Aquinas community to please take all 
necessary precautions to ensure your safety and the security of your belongings.  
 
If you have any information that may help with the investigation of this case, please contact the 
Aquinas College Department of Campus Safety at (616) 632-2462 or by E-mail at 
cso@aquinas.edu 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
 
Crime Prevention Tips: 
 
• Pre-program the Aquinas College Department of Campus Safety phone number into your cell 

phone (616) 632-2462. 
 

• Lock your residence room whenever you are away…Even if you are gone for just a few 
moments. Residence rooms should also be locked when you sleep. 
 

• DO NOT prop any exterior doors to residence halls/apartments/houses! 
 

• Avoid leaving any valuables such as purses, wallets, keys, jewelry, coats, books, bikes, MP3 
players or other electronic devices unattended for any length of time. 
 

• Be a responsible member of the community…To report a crime in progress, suspicious 
activity, fire or medical emergency off campus, dial 9-1-1. For on campus situations contact 
the Department of Campus Safety at x3333. Direct dial emergency call stations (red phones 
or blue call boxes) are located in parking areas and on the perimeter of campus and can be 
used to summon emergency assistance. For non-emergency assistance on campus, contact the 
Department of Campus Safety at (616) 632-2462. 

 


